
 Over the last few months, we
have been working on opening
a new IT Centre in the village
of Sendanadu in Tamil Nadu.
The Centre is now open and
the children in the village

have been enjoying learning
how to use the computers and

improving their IT skills. 

Sendanadu’s New IT Centre

INDIAN FUTURES
AUGUST 2023 eBULLETIN

Updates from India 

 Sendanadu has low rates
of children attending
school and a lack of

educational facilities. 
The IT Centre provides

access to computers. It will
allow them to socialise with
other children and learn IT
skills that will impact on

their education and
increase access to further

studies. 



The Indian Futures Team had their yearly stall at Brunswick
Festival in Brighton this month. We had a stall selling items
made from our Tailoring Project, along with other traditional

Indian items. The day was a lot of fun and a huge success,
raising £405 to go towards our projects in India. 

Back at Brunswick! 
UK News

Spoken Word at The Dene Alanna was joined by Jo,
Sally and musician

Roger, to read poems
from her creative

writing group at The
Dene, to say thanks for

their generosity in
regularly donating to
Indian Futures. The

spoken word poetry was
followed by a raffle!  


